
                                                   Julian Wilkins-Manifesto 
 
I would welcome the opportunity to contribute to the excellent work of the London Branch in 
in supporting, informing and educating members, as well as nurture the existing sense of 
community. 
 
Also, it is a chance for me to work more closely with the Chartered Institute of Arbitration to 
help build my own understanding and insight in relation to arbitration whilst at the same time 
contributing to the aims of the London Branch. 
 
I consider my broad legal experience and working across different industry sectors will 
enhance the already excellent work of the London Branch as it promotes arbitration including 
new challenges and opportunities for arbitral work. 
 
My contribution would be to help organise events that give insight into how disputes arising 
from technologies, such as the omnipresence of Artificial Intelligence (AI), can be resolved by 
arbitration.  
 
As an experienced mediator, I would also encourage the interplay between arbitration and other 
forms of dispute resolution. 
 
I have considerable experience as a legal practitioner but as a relative newcomer to the world 
of arbitration I would like to support through the London Branch the interests of newer 
members, especially in respect of opportunities to build their experience in arbitration. 
 
Also, use my lecturing and speaking experience for the benefit of members whether organising. 
Moderating or speaking at an event.  
 
Areas of particular interest for me include the role of arbitration regarding artificial 
intelligence, blockchain and other Distributed Ledger Technologies and how they apply in 
different sector, by example renewable energy, and data protection. Sector areas that I would 
be interested in exploring the role of arbitration include the creative industries and the 
automotive and MAAS (Mobility as a Service) sectors. 
 
In any event, I would welcome generally working with and supporting the work of the London 
Branch committee for the interest of its members. 
 
I shall be very grateful for your support in electing me to the London Branch Committee. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Julian 
Julian Wilkins 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
   


